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I strongly oppose this measure. Elected positions should not be appointed. Appointed 

candidates tend to win future elections as incumbents. This measure gives the 

Governor too much power and undermines the democratic process. This is yet 

another tool for Oregon politicians to bypass the democratic process and suppress 

voting rights. 

 

Arkady Grudzinsky 

Beaverton, 97007 


